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Minutes of the Extra Council Meeting 

 Held in the Parish Office on Tuesday 1 May 2012 beginning at 7.0 pm 

 

Present    Cllr. R Greatrex (in the Chair) 

                Cllr. G Payne 

                Cllr T Simkin 

    Cllr. P Boston 

                Cllr. P Alker 

                Cllr J Tomkinson 

                Cllr. D Willetts 

          

Cllr. K Abbott 

Cllr J Cook 

Miss J Cooper, Clerk 

 

 

12/62 Public Open Forum 

None present 

 

 

 

12/63 To receive apologies, record absences  

 

Apologies received from Cllr M Hughes, Cllr M Deegan, Cllr J Wilkes 

Mellor, Cllr Watson Jones, Cllr Wallis, Cllr Bevington 

 

  

 

 

12/64 To discuss the security of the Village Green land and approve any  

immediate expenditure 

 

Permission had been granted in April from Taylor Wimpey to access 

the village green land while the final legal matters were dealt with 

regarding the transfer. 

 

On 1 May, additional details had been received from Taylor Wimpey 

giving permission to erect bollards and a gate and advising that GPC 

to contact its solicitor to check the title documents to clear any 

uncertainty about a legal right of way. 

 

As the ground had been flail mowed and cleared, Council had were 

asked to consider approving expenditure to erect bollards and a gate to 

make the area secure.  A quote had been received from JWH Ground 

Maintenance for £800 for the labour and the materials would cost GPC 

in the region of £1200. 

 

After some discussion, it was proposed, seconded and agreed by all 

councillors present not to approve any expenditure and to progress 

with a full funding application that would incorporate the costs of the 

bollards and gate. 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 7.25pm 

 


